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CHANGE TO STREATHAM SHORTS DATE

Streatham Shorts - Change of date
 

Following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, we have
decided to postpone the event, which was to have taken place on
Tuesday 13th September. It will now take place on Tuesday 8th
November.

We apologise for the short notice and for any inconvenience caused,
but we hope you all, writers, actors and audience, will be able to
attend on 8th November.
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